The Embassy has the honour to inform the Ministry that the
Government of Canada accepts the proposals set forth in your Note and agrees that
your Note, which is equally authentic in English and French, and this reply, shall
constitute an agreement to amend the Agreement on Air Services between the
Government of Canada and the Government of the Kingdom of Thailand signed at
Bangkok on May 24, 1989, which shall enter into force on the date this Note.

The Canadian Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Thailand, the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Bernard Giroux
Ambassador of Canada

Bangkok, April 11, 2000




